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http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 

Our program is taking us through the 

book of Acts where we are focusing on 

how God helps us to grow in Faith.  The 

sermons on Sunday come from the 

previous weeks reading,  God has ways 

of making HIS POINT!    February 4th 

was going to focus on “Be still and 

know that I am God”  We were hit by a 

mountain of snow and everyone 

stayed home and were reminded of 

the power of God.  The following week 

was to remind ourselves that God’s 

power is greater than our might.  

Again, snow brought everything to a 

halt and we were reminded of God’s 

power again! 

Keep reading and see God’s power as 

He teaches  lessons we need to know! 

 
Continue to give thanks for answered 

prayer!   Lowell Mason’s, great 

grandson, Carter, was hospitalized and 

is now healthy and back to school.  

Oldest member has had pneumonia 

and on road to recovery.  Second 

oldest member has been told no 

longer needs to wear a heart monitor.  

Another of our Seniors has been 

constantly hospitalized for multiple 

issues and has now stabilized and been 

able to be home for a couple weeks.  

Flooding in the church basement was 

resolved with some labor and two wire 

nuts!  Attendances (when we have had 

church) has been steady and have had 

a new visitor the one Sunday in 

February we did have service, so far. 

God is faithful and answers the prayers 

of His people. 

When your prayer is not being 

answered, be careful about trying to 

take matters into your own hands and 

take care of it yourself.  We have seen 

in several of our Bible Studies and daily 

Bible Readings, that this is how people 

have created H-U-G-E problems; some 

which have gone on to last for 

generations or even thousands of 

years.  Be patient and trust God’s 

leading.  He has proven Himself 

faithful,  accept His will and timing! 

 

 
Join us as we continue our study of: 

“Women of the Bible”.  We have seen 

God looking out for them, when others 

haven’t.  Wives put in difficult 

situations trying to help their loved 

ones do the right thing.  God continues 

to be patient and work with them. 

Learn principles and be inspired by 

their lives.  Share your insights and 

help build up others.  God’s Spirit will 

guide and strengthen you. 

If you want to catch up on what you 

missed you can!  These studies can 

now be found on our website: 

http://pinerunchurch.org/women-of-

the-bible.html 

 

 

Our study in Deuteronomy (Advice for 

the Younger Generation) has revealed 

that God had guidance for:  individual 

health, relationships, caring for others, 

dealing with poverty, care for workers, 

farming, international relations, and 

more!  We are about 2/3 of the way 

through, but you still have time to join 

us for study and for our time of prayer! 

 

Wednesday 

Night Teen 

Study is 

helping to 

show what a 

walk with Jesus looks like.  Realizing 

that we DON’T have all the answers 

and have to walk by faith! 

 

 
Teen Training—Thursdays  @ 7 pm 

 Appreciated Jaydin helping clean 

up from the flooding in the 

basement.  He helped get the 

water out of the carpeting! 
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